
 

   
 

July 30, 2024 
 
 
Sandy Smith, Cleanup Project Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program – Washington State Department of Ecology 
PO Box 47775 
Olympia, WA 98504-7775 
Sent electronically and via certified mail 
 
 
Dear Sandy, 
 
In accordance with Section VIII(D) of Agreed Order DE 9553 for Earley Business Center 
(Ecology Facility ID 9762715/CSID 2395), the Port of Tacoma is notifying the Washington State 
Department of Ecology of a change to its designated project coordinator. Below is the newly 
designated project coordinator’s contact information: 
 
Melisa Bod 
1 Sitcum Plaza  
Tacoma, WA 98421 
(253) 592-6789 
mbod@portoftacoma.com 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (253) 428-8643.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rob Healy 
Sr. Project Manager, Remediation 
 
 
CC: Melisa Bod, Port of Tacoma (email) 

Kim Seely, Coastline Law Group PLLC (email) 
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